
 

September 24, 2024 
 
 
To: Benefit Administrators / Human Resource Personnel / Union Partners 
 
From: Lisa Heron 
 Manager, Benefit Services 
 
Re: 3sHealth Staff Day Thursday, September 26, 2024 
 Employee Benefit Plans 
  

 
On Thursday, September 26th, 2024, all staff of the 3sHealth Employee Benefit Plans will be attending an 
off-site meeting for the full day, therefore our regular service will not be available on that day. If you 
have an urgent situation and must speak to someone on Thursday, September 26, 2024: 

 For urgent benefit matters, please call Shiona at 306.527.2098. 

 For urgent disability matters, please call Boye at 306.510.0689. 

If you call either our toll-free line 1.866.278.2301, or our local telephone number, you will receive a 
message advising of our office closure and will be asked to leave a message. Voice messages will be 
retrieved beginning at 8:00 a.m. on Friday, September 27th, 2024, and calls will be returned in the order 
they were received.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
If you have any questions about this bulletin, please call Lisa at 306.519.9889 or email at 
Lisa.Heron@3sHealth.ca.  
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